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Question for written answer E-002805/2015 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Gabriel Mato (PPE) and Carlos Iturgaiz (PPE) 

Subject: Information on new labels for fishery and aquaculture products 

On 13 December 2014 the new rules on labels for fishery and aquaculture products intended for EU 
consumption came into force. 

These rules entail significant novelties for both distributors and retailers and consumers, who ought to 
have at their disposal sufficient information on these new regulations so as to be able to comply or 
demand compliance, as the case may be, with all the requirements laid down in them.     

What steps is the Commission taking to inform all the sectors involved about the new EU labels for 
fishery and aquaculture products?   

 


